
Principal's Note

9/1 No School - Labor  
 Day
9/4 Vision Hearing  
 Screening
9/5 School Day
9/9 School Picture
9/9 5th Field trip
9/18 Reunification
10/3 School Day dismiss  
@ 11:30 - Homecoming
10/6-10 6th Yellowstone
10/8 Author visit
10/23 AR points due
10/27 Author visit

Hi, 

We are really excited to get going with this new school year.  I wanted to focus this message on 
support we are receiving from LCSD #2.  The school board approved a renovation to our weight room. A 
new CES playground expansion has been funded through our local PTO.  Additionally, the district funded 
a new sidewalk at CES and new scoreboards with shot clocks for our main high school gym.  Please take 
a minute, if you see a school board member or district oIice staI member, to thank them for their 
support.   

 This summer a renovation was completed to our weight room.  This renovation removed a wall 
between the weight room and the old science room.  This significantly increases the usability of the 
space.  A drinking fountain was also added in the weight room that will help ensure our students are able 
to stay hydrated.  New flooring was added to the space, with the asbestos from the previous tile that was 
covered by carpet or soft flooring being mitigated.  New HVAC was added to the space and the space was 
painted to match the lower gym.  This adjustment will enhance our ability to help meet student needs. 

 At CES a sidewalk was added to make it so students can now take their bikes on the sidewalk 
rather than needing to go into the street or across the grass.  This will enhance safety for elementary 
students who ride bikes or go out into the neighborhood to get home.  Our PTO has been raising funds for 
several years to add to the playground.  This addition is occurring right now.  Stuart Peterson was awarded 
the contract and is replacing all basketball hoops at the elementary.  One court will have adjustable 
hoops that will allow them to be dropped down for early elementary grades as needed at recess.  This will 
allow students to practice on age-appropriate hoops.  Additionally, a gaga ball pit is being added next to 
the basketball court.  This is one of the most popular new games at elementary schools across the 
country.  Mrs. Moyes will be teaching our students how to play.  Finally, a professional volleyball net 
system will be installed.  It will be a grass court but will have removable standards that are high quality 
and will allow students to practice volleyball on a correctly sized net during recess if they would like.  
Thank you to our PTO and LCSD #2 for making this happen. 

 The score boards in the main gym were replaced about a week ago.  The new score boards have 
our panther logo and are equipped with shot clocks.  The WHSAA adopted shot clocks for competitions 
during the 2026-2027 school year.  This will give our P.E. classes and basketball teams plenty of time to 
prepare for next year’s season and this adjustment.  This was completely funded and approved by our 
school board.   

 If you get a chance, please reach out and thank our school district oIice and school board for 
their support in improving oIerings at both schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kenneth Dietz 

Cokeville K-12 Principal 


